
Mike Kuo 

To: EASTECH

Cc: Rashmi Doshi

Subject: RE: Request FCC opinion on Label placement ( with additional info )

�

10/11/2006

From: EASTECH [mailto:EASTECH@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2006 10:22 AM 
To: Mike Kuo; EASTECH 
Cc: Rashmi Doshi 
Subject: RE: Request FCC opinion on Label placement ( with additional info ) 
 

Hello Mike, 

We are approving this based on the prior approval and the main difference is that the regulatory label will be viewable 
when a user removable keyboard is removed as oppose to under a user access cover.  This is a limited approval only for 
the proposed labeling scheme.  The second label indicates placement of the regulatory label under the keyboard.   All 
labels are accessible by the end user.  Please note if the above is not correct. 

Thanks 

  


